

ELECTIONS DEPARTMENT

Providing a responsive, transparent, and professional approach to conducting elections

Lynda Roberts
REGISTRAR OF VOTERS

Melvin Briones
ASSISTANT REGISTRAR OF
VOTERS

PO Box E San Rafael, CA 94913

Marin County Civic Center 3501 Civic Center Drive Suite 121 San Rafael, CA 94903 415 473 6456 T 415 473 6447 F 415 473 6899 TTY www.marinvotes.org elections@marincounty.org May 9, 2016

Citizens' Oversight Projects (COPs) Attn: Mr. Ray Lutz 771 Jamacha Rd. #148 El Cajon, CA 92019

Dear Mr. Lutz,

I am writing to respond to your email request dated May 4, 2016, receipt of which I acknowledged on May 4, 2016. My response is based upon the practices and procedures in Marin County, which are different than San Diego County's practices and procedures that you refer to in your request.

We anticipate making the random selection of one percent of the precincts to be tallied on Tuesday, June 21, 2016, at 9 a.m. in the Marin County Elections Office located in Room 121, Marin Civic Center, 3501 Civic Center Drive, San Rafael, CA. The manual tally of the precincts selected will begin immediately thereafter. You or your representatives are welcome to observe this public process. Cameras and/or videos are allowed at a reasonable distance so as not to interfere with the process or anonymity of the ballots.

Regarding the records you request, our unofficial results will be posted on our website by the end of election night (www.marinvotes.org). After June 21, we can provide PDF reports of your requested information. The cost of a CD is \$72.00.

At your convenience, please let me know if you want us to prepare a CD with the information as described above.

Sincerely,

Lynda Roberts

Registrar of Voters